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PUCO

Re: Case No. 19-844-RR-RCP comments 

To: Anna Sanyal, PUCO Attorney Examiner

Please accept this letter for the purpose of filing a comment prior to the hearing on June 19, 
2019.

A River View LSD bus travels across the Pleasant Valley Drive grade crossing 
(DOT#474190P) twice daily while school is in session. One is at 6:41 AM and the other is at 
3:07 PM.

The bus makes a turn from Otsego Avenue and immediately encounters this crossing which 
has no tracks, but does have the crossbucks non-exempted, which then requires our bus to 
stop, activate hazards lights, check for an approaching train, and then proceed. Area 
residents are aware of the “not tracks” and are caught off-guard when our bus stops for this 
crossing. This creates a hazard twice a day for our students.

We recommend that an exemption sign be placed at this crossing.

Respectfully,

Joel Moore
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